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lUFW 2,2017

Office ofThe Oty Oe rk 
City Half, Room 395 
200 N. Spring Street 
Los Angeles, CA 90012

Re; Council rile to. 17-<WOL (17236 $, Hoover Strett)

Dear Dry Cleric

Thank you to you and to the Honorable Councilman Buscaino, Mr. Itomero-Navarro and Mr. turn for 
making Los Angeles a safer, healthier, more fun and everting ptace to live.

l along With many others in our Harbor Gateway and surrounding cormiuiniUes greatly appreciate the 
many wonderful Improvements that you haw worked hard to mate ■ reality lor all c( us to benefit from,

We are all very grateful for your pedestrian safety Improvements, the new community gardens in Watts, 
the insla&tfon of «wrrise equipment at the LA Waterfront, your comprehensive sidewalk repair pc Iky, 
street repair and community dean up assistance, your compassion lor the homeless, for your 
commitment to the people of our city and of our Harbor Gateway area, and for creating a better quality 
of life for all our residents of our dty of angels among many other excellent deeds)

Unfortunately, the proposed project, by the developer Mr, All Awad, I agree, will not create a better 
quality of life for our community, nor would it for anyone who would choose to live In one of his 15 
homeson the dny plot ofiand directly next to the freeways that the he iseager to build upon. To live 
under and directly next to the 91 and HO freeway would pose a major safely hazard for the residents 
just by virtue of the fact of its proximity to the freeways. The land that he would like to buBd homes on 
wa$ not rorted for residential use. Thai, many of us believe, was a wise decision. We hope thai ll will 
stay as such.

Individual comments/Itsfhnonies of my neighbors were delivered personally to the Honorable Harbor 
Aroa Commissioners last January 17*\ one of which brought me to tears. I hope that you will also have a 

chance to listen totheir voices.

We (and i sy we. as many of us living in the Merit Tract] hope and pray that yot) wfij be able tocontinoe 
to keep tmr city and community safe and win continue to make it a great plate to live*

Thank you very much for your consideration of this Important matter.

Sincerely,

‘’’Mari Umekubo
Resident of the Merit Tract Neighborhood 
17016 Mont Avenue
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Heilo....
i am sending my letter this time via attachment. 
Thank you.
Kindest regards,
Mari Umekubo

2017-06-03 0:53 GMT-07:00 Mari Umekubo <mari,5418yks@gmail.com>:

June 2,3017

Office of the Oty Oerfc 
Chy Haft, Room 39S 
200 N. Spring Street 
DKAngiles, CAfiO&«2

Re: Council file No. 17-04Q1 (17336 $. Hoover Street)

Dear City Clerk:

THanir you to you and to the Honorable Coundlman Ouscalno, Mr. Romero-Navarro and Mr. turn For 
making 1» Angeles a safer, heatthter, more fun and exciting place to live.

t along with many other* in our harbor Gateway and surrounding communities greatly appreciate the 
many wonderful Improvements that you have wotted hard to make a reality forafe of vs to benefit from.

Ws are all very grateful tor your pedestrian safety Improvemenli, the new Community gardens in Waits, 
the installation of exercise equipment at the LA Waterfront, your comprehensive sidewalk repair policy, 
street repair and community dean up essbunce, your compassion far the hotneiess, for your 
commitment to the people of out city and of our Harbor Gateway area, and for creating a better quality 
of fife for ib our residents of our city of angels among many other excellent deeds!

Unfortunately, the proposed project, by the developer Mr. A3 Awad, l agree, wfS not create a better 
quality of fife for our community, nor would it for anyone who would cfwme to five in one of Ms IS 
homes on the tiny plot of land directly next to the freeways that the he it eager to build upas. To five 
under and diiectiy next to the 91 and 110 rreeway would pose a major safely haard for the residents 
just by virtue ol the fact of Its proximity to the freeways. The land that he wouM like to build homes on 
was not 2oned for residential use. That, many of us believe, was a wise decision, We hope that it will 
stay as such.

IndtvfdUaf comments /testimonies of my nefefcbors were deiNtred personalty to tha Honorable Harbor 
Area Commissioner* last iamury IT4, one of which brought me to tear*. I hope Uat you wfif also have a 
chance to listen to their voices.

We (and I fly we, is many of us living in the Merit Tract | hope and pny the* you will be able to continue 
to keep our city and communfty safe and will continue to make ft a great place to INel

Thank, you very much for your consideration of this important matter.

Sincerely.

■'"Mari umekubo
Resident of the Merit Tract Neighborhood 
17016 Merit Avenue
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